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Date:  04/15/2021 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Lt. Dan Peak 

Phone:  619-585-5670 

Fax:  619-691-5229 

Subject: Assault with a Deadly Weapon - One victim shot (AM-PM 700 Block of E Street) 

Message: (FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

 
On Thursday, April 15, 2021, at 12:29 AM, officers responded to a radio call of a shooting that took 
place in the parking lot of AM-PM located at 700 Block of E Street in Chula Vista. When officers 
arrived on scene, they located the victim, identified as Gustavo Briseno (19-years-old). Briseno 
suffered two gunshot wounds to both legs and was transported to a local area hospital with believed 
non-life-threatening injuries.  
 
Officers attempted to interview Briseno who provided little information regarding what led to the 
shooting or the suspect(s) who shot him. Based on store security video, officers determined the 
passenger of an unknown vehicle, believed to be a blue or black 4-door Honda sedan, exited the 
vehicle and shot at the victim striking him in the legs. Store security video also shows Briseno appear 
to make hand gestures, potentially gang signs, at the occupants of the Honda prior to the shooting. 
Based on the store security video the shooting appears to be gang related. 
 
The suspect(s) are currently outstanding, and no description is available at this time. The Chula Vista 
Police Department is currently trying to locate witnesses and potential suspect(s) to this incident. 
Anyone who may have any information regarding this incident is asked to please contact San Diego 
County Crime Stoppers at 888-580-8477. 
 
We are actively investigating the incident and we appreciate your patience since we do not expect to 
have any further updates on the case today. We will provide further information in a subsequent 
advisory when it becomes available. 
 
 
Media are instructed to direct all inquiries to PIO Lt. Dan Peak @ 619-585-5670.  
 



 
 

The suspect vehicle is believed to be a Honda 4-door Sedan similar to the car in the photo. 


